
To City Of Guelph: 
 
In regards to the application, I am writing to strongly object to the request for the 
zoning change. 
 
 Primary reason for my objection is that the immediate neighbourhood is already 
very densely developed causing heavy traffic flow and unsafe road conditions (ie at 
Gordon / Edinburgh intersection). The proposed development will further make 
things unsafe for the public. 
 
Is there any meaningful professional traffic study to be done prior to approval of 
this applications? 
 
Based on the above concerns the application for development should not be 
approved. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sucha Johal 

 
 

 




